
Cable Advisory Meeting 
January 16, 2018 

 

Minutes to Approve: 

• October 3, 2017 

Motion to approve minutes as presented: John Nason, 2nd: Tom Colyer, Vote: All in Favor  

Old Business: 

Status on “Operation Facelift”: 

• Tom asked the status of “Operation Facelift”. Brittany advised that it has been completed and 
has been airing since the middle of December. 

Status on The Country Hen Video: 

• Tom spoke with Bob, GM of The Country Hen approximately 1 month ago. Last they had spoken, 
Bob advised Tom the aerial footage has not been completed. Tom will follow-up. 

Status on Go Green: 

• Tom spoke with KelliAnn, Owner of Go Green a few weeks ago. KelliAnn advised due to the 
nature of her business she prefers to film in late spring/early summer. Details will be 
determined as spring approaches. 

New Business: 

Develop a strategy for increasing viewership on our community channels: 

• The Committee discussed meeting with Historical Commission Chair, Gary Kangas to discuss 
filming possibilities. The Board agrees the information Gary has is valuable as well as 
irreplaceable and for that reason would like to share it with residents. Tom and Brittany will 
contact Gary to schedule a meeting to discuss filming opportunities.  

• Tom Robinson, local resident presented an idea he had to the Committee to increase 
viewership. Tom suggested the recording of all public meetings. Tom stated that only some of 
the meetings are being recorded and questioned what it would take to televise the ones that 
are currently not. The Board will determine how many meetings are held and what the cost 
would be to televise.  

 Next Meeting:  

• Scheduled for Tuesday February 20, 2018 @ 2:00pm in the Slade Building  

 

Motion to Adjourn: John Nason, 2nd: Tom Colyer, Vote: All in Favor   2:27pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Laurie Reed  



 


